
Nyika Vwaza (UK) Trust (NVT) would like to keep you up to date with 
our work by sending you our periodic Newsletters and other 
occasional notices relevant to the work of the Trust.   
We will not share your information with any outside parties without 
first contacting you.  This consent will be deemed to last while you 
remain at supporter of the Trust.   For more information about what 

we do with your information please see our Privacy Statement and Data Protection 
Policy which is published on the website. 
Please respond to this ‘opt-in’ form by email or post so that we can keep in touch 
with you.  You may update your consent or contact preferences at any time by 
contacting us by writing to the Secretary or emailing secretary@nyika-vwaza-
trust.org  
Please note that communication by post can be to UK or Ireland postal addresses 
only.  Anyone wishing to receive postal communications to addresses overseas 
should contact the Hon. Secretary to make an arrangement. 
 
Title   First name (required)                               Last name (required) 

Email address               
 
 

Home address (required) 

Post Code (required)   Telephone number 

 

 By email? By post (UK only)? 

Do you wish to receive the NVT Newsletters?    yes         no yes         no 

Do you wish to receive other occasional  
notices relevant to the work of the Trust ?   yes         no yes         no 

 
 Secretary, NVT, 50 Brewery Road, Woking GU21 4NA UK. email: secretary@nyika-vwaza-trust.org 

    

 

Opt-in form 

   


